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Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I’d be happy to answer 

any questions that you may have. You can contact me at AmyM@peta.org. 

PETA would appreciate having the opportunity to discuss this topic, and I will 

follow up with you in the coming weeks. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Meyer 

Primate Campaigns Manager 

Laboratory Investigations Department 
 

cc: Lafayette Animal Shelter & Care Center 

(LASCC@lafayettela.gov)  


